Philip Dagnall mm 8/

Sent: 15 August 2018 18:10
To: pmods22
Subject: Highmoor Build

To the RVBC,

if you have any sense whatsoever then you cannot possibly allow the proposed development of the
Grammer School's land into 100 houses to go ahead. | have been a resident of Clitheroe my entire life,
going to school here and currently working here. With the current Standen development already in
production, | ask the RVBC if they plan to build another school or perhaps expand the medical center to
meet the demands of Clitheroe's rapid expansion. | understand the need for growth. | understand the
need to generate money for our town to prosper. However, | also understand basic logic and if the RVBC
carries on the way they are doing regarding the rapid building of tacky suburban housing in recent years,
they will soon have a serious problem on their hands.

We are not any other town; Clitheroe is highly individuatistic and what a shame it would be to lose that for
profit's sake. If the RVBC continues to allow expansion, they must face the task ahead of them as opposed
to burying their heads in the sand and causing serious issues years down the line. My opinion is not
formed out of small minded nostalgia for the town | grew up in {as many are), but out of the pure
pragmatism of a realist. | trust some members of the RVBC are realists also? For those who are not, |
suggest they find something better to do with their time which | am sure is oh so precious.

Kind regards,



